ASEA BROWN BOVERI

February 11, 1994
ML-94-007

Docket No. 70-1100
License No. SNM-1067

Dr. Sean Soong, Project Manager

Licensing Section 2, Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Residue Enrichment Limit (TAC No. 1.30646)
Dear Dr. Soong:

This letter is in response to your letter of February 1, 1994, requesting justification of our
application, dated December 16, 1993, to reduce the uranium residue lower enrichment limit
for the Windsor site.

This change is necessary because Combustion Engineering has recovered sludge from a sump
in Building 6 that contains uranium for which the measurement of aggregate enrichment lies
between S and 20 weight percent.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at (203) 285-5002.
Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.
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